VILLAGE
 Relax. You're in Cottesloe.

23rd July 2013

Town of Cottesloe
Broome Street
Cottesloe WA 6011

Attn: Geoff Trigg
Manager Engineer

ing Services

Re: Potenital Naming of Row 39, Forrest Street/Station Street

The suggestion of naming the above laneway was tabled at the most recent Procott meeting. It was
unanimously supported by the Procott Board members.

No suggestions of names were brought to the meeting, however it was suggested that it have relevance to the
area as do the two other lanes in the Village, Clapman and DeNardi Laneways.

Yours sincerely

Philip Angers
President
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E-mail Message

From: orders@1it.com.au [SMTP:orders@1it.com.au]
To: council [EX:/O=TOWN OF ‘
‘ COTTESLOE/OU=COTTESLOE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=COUNCIL]
Cc:
Sent: 16/07/2013 at 2:03 PM
Received: 16/07/2013 at 2:02 PM
Subject: Website Submission

Public Consultation Submission

Details Submitted

What is your submission on? Potential naming of ROW No. 39

Name Graeme Johnson

Address 70 Hawkstone St Cottesloe 6011

Telephone 94613232 (bh)

Email

Comments On behalf of my mother Nancy Johnson , of 2/99 Forrest St Cottesloe 6011
her suggestion is ROW No. 39 be named after the original owner / licensee of the
nearby Albion Hotel Cottesloe

Visitor Source DIRECT null null

file://H\TRIM\TEMP\CONTEXT.1048\tON3ZZUG.html 5/08/2013



TOWN OF COTTESLOE }

RECEWVED
The Manager Engineering Services John Court
Town of Cottesloe 24a Princes Street
PO Box 606 Cottesloe WA 6011
Cottesloe WA 6011 07/08/2013
Dear Sir,

Re: Potential Naming of ROW 39, Forrest Street/Station Street

Thank you for the opportunity to offer comment.] would agree with the resident’s
suggestion and believe naming the ROW is more suitable.

As for a name I can suggest a couple.(1) Metcalf Lane.Metcalf Motors for many years
was aGeneral Motors Franchise as well as a petrol station where the current BP S/ Stn.
Now resides.(2) Flocks of Black Cockatoos move through the area occasionally. Maybe
Black Cockatoo Lane.

Whatever the name,much better than an impersonnel number.

Yours Faithfully
John Court

U7/91 Forrest Street



E-mail Message
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From: Stephen Dobson [SMTP:mail @ ramtec.com.au]

To: council [EX:/O=TOWN OF
COTTESLOE/OU=COTTESLOE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=COUNCIL]

Cec:

Sent: 9/08/2013 at 3:38 PM

Received: 9/08/2013 at 3:38 PM

Subject: ROW39

As a land owner adjoining this lane I received a letter Your Ref: SUB/270 from

Geoff Trigg on 1/7/13 asking for name suggestions.

I have worked from this lane/Forrest St since the early 1970's

There was a beautiful fig tree on council land behind the old infant health

centre, central to where the new carpark is located.

Most visitors to the Infant Health Centre and staff and locals took figs from the

tree. The tree was very productive of large black figs.

They were delicious.
May I suggest the name
Figtree Lane

Alternatives/ Derivatives may be

Fig Lane

Little Fig Street ( it is a little street)
Black Fig Lane ( the figs were black)

There are many other, like, possibities
Fig Tree Lane I like best.

Regards

Stephen

Stephen Dobson

109 Forrest St Cotteloe.

tel 0419956819

file://H:\TRIM\TEMP\CONTEXT.4436\tOMT8UH2.html
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